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Gilbert C. Taylor 

 
Gilbert C. Taylor, 67, of 55½ Capitol St., Auburn, died at his home 

unexpectedly Monday morning (Feb. 29, 1960).  He was a brother of Mrs. 
Ralph Wintersteen of East Lake Rd. 

Born in Mottville, he had resided in Auburn for 33 years.  He formerly 

resided on the W. Genesee St. Rd.  He was an automobile salesman for many 

years, having been with Northway Chevrolet for about 11 years and then with 

Hoskins Auto Sales for several years, retiring two years ago. 
Mr. Taylor was a member of the First Universalist Church and served on 

the board of trustees.  He was a member of Auburn Lodge 431, F&AM and a 

member of Mentz Grange, Port Byron. 

Surviving him besides his sister here are his widow, Mrs. Leida E. Hughson 
Taylor of Auburn; one son, Ralph H. Taylor of Liverpool; two brothers, Lester 

Taylor of Ford City, Pa., and Fred L. Taylor of Auburn, another sister, Mrs. Guy 

Wintersteen of St. Petersburg. Fla., one grandchild and several nieces and 

nephews. 
Funeral services were held at the Brew Funeral Home, South St., Auburn 

on Thursday at 2:30 p.m. with the Rev. Myles D. Blanchard of First Universalist 

Church, Auburn, officiating.  Burial was in Fort Hill Cemetery, Auburn. 
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